
Hello James, Jack, Ethan, Louie, Sam, Kobi, Jess, Rosalie, Georgia, 

Maisie, Sharlyne, Wiktoria, Bobby, Grace, Nabila, Lily, Harrison, 

Archie & Leon. 

I can’t believe that our school year together has come to an 

end already. It has been a very strange year and I have missed 

spending time with you in school every day. It has been lovely to 

have some of Reception 

back in these last few 

weeks and we have been 

trying hard to keep shining 

brightly and trying to go 

the Extra Mile in all our 

work. It was also really 

great to see some of you 

on Wednesday, when you 

came into school for our 

catch up. I couldn’t believe 

how much you have grown and how you all looked ready for Year 1. 

In school this week, we had a look through our Deep & Wide 

books to remember all the wonderful things we have learnt and 

experienced during our time in Reception. Do you remember our 

school play that we 

performed in the hall for 

your parents to watch? 

We had to learn lots of 

songs and remember 

where to stand on the 

stage, so that our grown-

ups could see us. 

Christmas was a wonderful 

time of the year and we all 

loved going on the double 



decker buses to Blackpool, to watch Peter Pan. I think we had the 

best seats in the theatre, as we could see Peter Pan flying up to the 

sky.  

Can you remember our visit from Joy, the paramedic, who came 

to talk to us as we were learning about people in the world who help 

us? She talked about her job and showed us how to put on bandages. 

We loved pretending to be injured and then having a go at putting on 

bandages on our friends in class.  

We have learnt so much in school this year, even though you 

weren’t in school for the whole time. I have been really impressed 

with the learning you have done at home and received photos from 

Wiktoria and Sharlyne to show me their completed Seaside Projects. 

We have produced a book that showcases some of the wonderful 

work that was carried out at home. You will be able to look at this 

when you all return in September. I’m sure you all can’t wait to come 

back to school and see your friends.    

I hope you all have a safe and restful summer holiday and 

spend time with your families making new memories. Remember that 

God is always with you and is always listening to you when you need 

Him. Remember to keep listening to your grown-ups, keep trying hard 

in all that you do, keep smiling and keep shining brightly! 

 

Lots of love,  

Mrs Bamber 

 

P.S We will be finishing at 1.30pm 

on Wednesday 22nd July for our 

Summer break.  


